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New studies are coming out around the world criticizing the practice of conditioning soil with
sewage sludge. Biosolids should not be permitted to be applied to land unless they have been tested
and found to successfully meet standards established for contaminants regulated in drinking water.
Toxic contaminants found in biosolids can be taken up by plants (eaten by humans) and animals
(eaten by humans) AND contaminants in biosolids can find their way into surface waters and
drinking water. The state of Washington must cease issuing any permit that allows the disposal of
sewage sludge in any form on homes, farmland, forestland or parkland!


